
March 25, 2022

Dear SBCSC Families,

This week, we held our parent-teacher conferences. I’m proud of our students, thankful for our teachers,
and impressed by much of the progress our learners have made this year.  The fourth quarter has arrived,
and as always, I know that these next few months will fly by.  This is a great time for families to
familiarize themselves with the many resources available to them through our district.

As a reminder, students in grades six and nine are invited to use Skooli, an online tutoring program that
provides access to one-on-one assistance on a wide range of subjects. If you need more information about
Skooli, please be sure to ask your school counselor, or visit skooli.com.

Students in grades six through eight are invited to register for our Marvelous Summer Program based at
Brown Community Learning Center! The summer camp runs from June 6 to July 1, Monday through
Friday. To learn more about registration, contact our Student Services Department at 574-393-6002.

Mark your calendars now: Our next Family Literacy Night at Brown Community Learning Center is
Thursday, April 28 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. and April is poetry month, so this one is going to be
special with some great guests lined up! Stay tuned.

In less than a month, I’ll be supporting the Center for the Homeless in “Dancing With Our Stars.” Be sure
to vote and show your support for our community, or better yet, enjoy in-person on April 22 at 6:30 p.m.
at the Hilton Garden Inn. Be sure to RSVP by April 1.

Congratulations to Darden Elementary on a fantastic spring concert this past Tuesday night. We enjoyed
songs by the fourth and fifth-grade classes in the production “It’s a Musical World.” I want to thank
Darden’s music teacher, Sarah Forrester, for her excellent work in leading the evening.

Congratulations to Riley High School instructor Tiffany Reddick who was awarded The 2022 Dual Credit
President's Award for Excellence in Instruction from Ivy Tech. We are proud of you and thankful for all
you do for our students.

Also, we would like to wish the best of luck to the Riley High School Robotics Team as they head to
regionals this weekend. We can’t wait to hear about your success!

Finally, congratulations to Adams High School’s boys' basketball coach Chad Johnston for being named
Head Coach of the Indiana High School Boys Basketball All-Star Team. We know he’s going to be a
tremendous leader for this group. Great work.

I hope everyone has a restful weekend. Read a book, listen to an album, or watch a classic film.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UVlJ2KZO-8Y
https://www.cfh.net/events


Sincerely,


